NOTICE

Shillong, December 6, 2019: The office of the Deputy Commissioner, East Jaintia Hills District,
Khliehriat has informed that taking of photographs for issuance of Aadhaar Cards has
commenced. The public is requested to come to Room 14 of the office of the Deputy
Commissioner, Khliehriat and Block Offices of Khliehriat and Saipung during office hours.
People are requested to bring their EPIC, Certificates from MLA/Government Officer as proof of
identity and residence.



